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Subject:  200 houses in East Hanney Comments 
 
Flooding 
 
Run-off from any new buildings built to the south of East Hanney will flood towards existing properties, and increase flooding problems to the 
properties in the lower area of this village. The proposed site is already partly a flood-plain area. 
 
The Village Community and Character will be lost by the impact of 200 houses on what is now approximately 400 properties. 
 
To maintain the village identity other sites within the village footprint should be used as smaller developments before using farming land. 
  
Isabel M Kent 
(East Hanney Parish Councillor 1999-2009) 




